
AGM Motion 

Background: CATE receives more submissions than any other group for CSSE; very 

few are in French. It is unrealistic for one person to manage all submissions. 

  

Proposal: This is a motion to create a “Conference Committee” to be responsible for 

reviewing CATE submissions for CSSE, grouping sessions together, creating the 

program, and organizing the CATE dinner. The Conference Committee would be led by 

the Vice President (one of the three members). If no one on the conference committee 

speaks French, they will connect with the Francophone member on the Executive for 

assistance in reviewing proposals submitted in French and assigning reviewers in 

French. One committee member would have a one-year term. A second committee 

member would have a two-year term. Only the Vice President would be responsible for 

sitting on the Executive and attending the Conference Planning sessions (for CSSE). 

 

Motion: That CATE AGM approve the creation of the Conference committee.  

 

 


